
 
 

No. NWREU/JP/05/2013/452                             Dt. 01-11-2013 

 

The Chief Medical Director    

NWR-Jaipur 

 

Sub :- Payment of Hospital Patient Care Allowance Pharmacists of Medical Dept. 

----------- 

 

Please find enclosed herewith the copy of representation of the Pharmacists working in Central 
Hospital Jaipur NWREU would like to point out as under :_ 
 

(i)  Payment of hospital patient care allowance are admissible to Pharmacists of medical deptt. except 
store Pharmacist and not involved in dispensing of  medicines. It is known to you that in our system 
there is no designation of store Pharmacist as such. It is also clear that each and every Pharmacists 
has to come in the contact of medicines. Hence every Pharmacist working in Railway hospital are 
admissible for HPCA. 

(ii)  The matter can be resolved at  H.Q.  level and if not possible may be refffered to Rly Bd.  

(iii)  Till such time, the clarification / reply is received from Rly. Bd. the recoveries so advised may be 
deffered. 

 Union is hopefull that some positive decision will be taken in favour of staff looking to the position 
explained above. 

 

 

(Mukesh Mahtur) 
Geneeral Secretary 

Copy to : G.M. (P) NWR-JP 

 

 

 

 

 


